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South Niagara Canoe Club Newsletter Volume 9 Issue 5     June 2019  

THE CATCH 

shares news about 

SNCC and its 

members so you can  

stay connected  

with SNCC and its 

members. 

Congratulations to Steve Levkoe, 

paddler on the Warlocks dragon 

boat crew, who is now the 

Commodore for SNCC. 

Congratulations to our new Coaches!   

Welcome back to Lillian Culp, Head Coach for Canoe Kids 

Camp.  Here’s to Will Mann, Assistant Coach for Canoe 

Kids Camp. 

Welcome to Steven 

Taylor, Assistant 

Coach for Masters 

Canoe Kayak. 

Masters on the Run! 

Alan Wright of SNCC and 

Dana Brooker of Burloak 

Canoe Club ran the 

Mississauga Half 

Marathon (May 5) wearing 

their paddling club jerseys.  

Both reached their target 

times and Alan placed 

third in his age category!  
Photo provided by Alan Wright 

Photo from Sondra Beach’s Facebook page 

Photo from Sue Gurney’s 

Facebook page 

Congratulations to those who participated in 

the 14th annual Rankin Run on May 25.  A rainy 

day at first but the event still raised over $1 

million for local cancer support services! 



 

  The Catch Newsletter, Vol 9, No. 5  June 2019 Page 2 of 4 

Warlocks and Confucius 

Institute of Brock Univeristy 

Warlocks under the 

Lincoln Street bridge. 

Photos by Kathleen Reardon 

Masters Kayak 

Recreational Dragon Boat practices by Sally Rennick 

Photos by Alan Wright 

ParaKayak 

“My 

competition 

is myself 

from the 

season 

before.” 

-Victoria 

Beckham 
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The Second Coat of Paint goes on 

the Containers. 

Thanks to all the volunteers who 

came out to finish painting our 

containers on May 11.  Thanks 

again to Ian for organizing 

everything and for learning how to 

use a paint spray gun! 

Photo by Annie Eckhardt 

Photos by Kathleen Reardon 
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Next issue: July 2019  

Pictures and story ideas for The Catch 
can be emailed to Kathleen:   
kat_reardon@hotmail.com 

 

 

Register for Spring and Summer paddling: visit our website, SNCC.CA 

  

Fundraising:  

Contact Liz Guitard to sell 

raffle tickets all spring and 

summer to raise money for a 

small 10-person dragon boat 

and for a war canoe.   

 

Welland Dragon Boat Festival: Saturday June 8, Welland International Flatwater Centre 

Recreational dragon boat crews will be enjoying their first races of the 2019 season. 

 

Mississauga Canoe Club Home Regatta: Saturday June 8, Mississauga, Credit River 

Best of luck to our Canoe Kayak crew, including our Para-athletes! 

 

SNCC Board Meeting: Thursday June 20, 6:30pm, Welland City Hall, Room 108.  

 

Welland Rose Festival Grande Parade: Sunday June 23, 1:00pm, Welland  

The Parade starts at Welland Arena on King Street and ends on East Main Street.  Hope Floats 

is planning to enter a dragon boat float and the Fundraising Committee will be selling raffle 

tickets!  Come support them and represent SNCC!  

  

Canoe Kids Camp: first week, July 2. 

Registration is now open.  Please share!  

There are WIFC events that need volunteers! 

July 6 CORA Rowing Regatta, WIFC South Course 

July 14 RowOntario Masters Regatta, WIFC North 

Course 

All volunteers who complete a shift 

will receive a volunteer t-shirt, 

lunch, and a stipend towards a 

recognized not-for-profit of their 

choice. (Hint! Pick SNCC!) 

See your email and our website for 

details on how to sign up. 

“People rarely succeed unless they have fun in 

what they are doing.” - Dale Carnegie 


